
 

 
BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS 

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools 

 
 

Stockwell Primary School      Tel: 02072747687                       Executive Headteacher 
Stockwell Road            Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk       Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH, NPQEL 

London SW9 9TG            Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk                        Acting Head of School   
                 Zenia McIntosh, BA (Hons) QTS
                        
        

 

 

 

Tuesday 28th November, 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Ref: Year 3 Trip to The Unicorn Theatre 

 

On Tuesday 12th December, Year 3 will be taking a trip to The Unicorn Theatre to watch a 

festive production of The Bolds, an adaptation of Julian Clary’s popular children’s book. 

 

We will be leaving school at 1.30pm and travelling by tube. Please ensure that your child is 

wearing full school uniform and has appropriate clothing for the time of year. Please be at 

school to collect your child by 5.30pm. 

 

Your child will not require a packed lunch as we will back in school in time for lunch. 

Please, however, ensure they do have a water bottle. 

 

There is no cost for this trip. 

 

Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. 

 

We will not need parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Thomas & Ms Jones 

Year 3 Teachers 
 

 
 


